2021 SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP ROAD INSPECTION TOUR

Jacob Gillard called the Road Inspection Meeting to order at 8:39 am on Friday, April
16th, 2021. Steve Hass drove his vehicle. Jacob Gillard, Bill Friedland, and Steve
Lindgren rode along. No residents attended.

WORK PROJECTS CHECKED AND/OR IDENTIFIED:

Straighten the mailbox posts on 349th Ave and Lily St.
Tires found in ditch at 357th Ave and Lily St.
Frost boils found on several roads throughout the Township.

Trees need trimming on Flamingo St between 357th Ave and #6 County Road. Trees
and brush need trimming on 337th Ave in section 29.

Cut down about 2 feet of road on the first hill north of Hwy 95 on Blackfoot St and
move the driveway to the south.

New culvert to be placed on Blackfoot St % mile north of Hwy 95.

New culvert to be placed on a driveway about % mile north on Xeon St to achieve
better water flow in the ditch.

Cut down 8 trees on Vale St and straighten road off of Hwy 95 to the north.
Spray Eidelweiss St for brush.

Most of the other township gravel roads were in fairly good condition. Gravel will be
added in several township locations. Steve Hass has these details.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm.
Minutes submitted by William Friedland Township Supervisor

Attest:

Michelle Kleven Jacob Gillard
Town Clerk Chairman



